
AHCNE Planning Meeting  Notes               Saturday 16.Mar.2024 
 
Attendees; 

HAKALA, Linda 
STURTEVANT, Peter 
HARVEY, Art 
WOODING, Harvey 
KELLEY, John 
GYPSON, Ken 
BOOTH, Dana 
SLIEKER-HERSANT, Dutcha 
PERKINS, Jud 
KETCHEN, Bruce 
VERDIER, Dan 
LAMONTAGNE, Norm 
CRANE, Roy 
STANTON, Ted 
BRITTON, Bob 
LONGBOTTOM, Eric 
DUKETT, Richard & Sharon 
SINGER, Gary 
BEVAN, Dave 

 
Art started meeting 10:04am with words of Welcome 
 
Discussed charities nominated and communicated Board recommendation for CJR. Vote was 
anonymously for CJR for the AHCNE 2024 Charity. 
 
Wing 1 – Jud Perkins has a planning meeting set for March 19 with Ted Cryer, Greg Mandas, and 
Steve Jekogian to discuss events for the Wing. 
 
Wing 2 – Robert Scalla, not in attendance due to technical issues 
 
Wing 3 – Dutcha Slieker-Hersant discussed various events she is planning and will send events/dates 
to Peter when finalized.  Sharon Dukett suggested several winery visits to be considered. 
 
Wing 4 – Bruce Ketchen held a Wing Breakfast meeting on March 15 to start the season event 
planning.  Events are in the works but not complete and the 2024 events will include monthly 
breakfast or lunch meetings.  Peter noted several of the events that are already on the calendar. 
 
Wing 5 – Roy Crane is thinking of combing events with other car clubs and is working on the event 
list.  Art Harvey is thinking of doing an event in the Wing 5 area and is still exploring the option. 
Wing 6 – Bob Britton is working on events and plans to coordinate Wing 6 events with the British Cars 
of NH club. 
 
Wing 7 – Ken Gypson is working on area events. 
 
 
Art adjourned the meeting at 11:18 am. 
 
 


